
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I first started working at Hunsley Primary as part of my ITT year in 2017. I was given Hunsley 

as my main placement and from day one I was made to feel part of the team. The support I 

was given throughout my training year was fantastic and the progress I made whilst there 

meant I was fully prepared for my NQT year.  

I have been very lucky to be able to continue my journey at Hunsley Primary, as the Year 1 

class teacher. Since starting my NQT year, I have been given opportunities to observe other 

teachers, not only within the school but within the trust and other local schools. I have also 

been given in-house training and opportunities to go on external training courses too, to 

enable me to develop my skills and knowledge. 

Working in such a positive and happy environment means I love going to work every day! All 

the staff are friendly and approachable and I know I can rely on anyone to help me if 

needed. The children are polite and a pleasure to teach. I enjoy every part of my job and 

moments like the Christmas nativity certainly make your heart melt.  

I can honestly say I feel very proud to be a part of Hunsley Primary and the Trust. I couldn’t 

ask for a better school to work in! I can’t wait to see what exciting opportunities arise, 

especially as the school is still developing. I look forward to progressing with my career and 

being a big part of something very special.    

 


